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Monday 26th July 
Last day to order Bookclub 
 
Friday 30th July 
PSSA Athletics 
 
Tuesday 14th September 
Photo day 
 
Friday 17th September 
Last day of Term 3 
 
Tuesday 5th October  
First day of Term 4 
Staff & students return 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Camp Australia  

Before and After School Care  
Please call Mellissa 

(Co-Ordinator) 
0417 768 636  

and leave a message 
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Education Week Welcome to Education Week! Our school, like all public schools across NSW, will 
be celebrating Education Week and acknowledging this year’s theme of ‘Lifelong Learning’. 
Obviously, with COVID restrictions preventing our families from joining us onsite, the celebrations will 
be a little different, but we still have a number of special events planned. All students will receive an 
Education Week certificate, while selected students from K-6 will receive a Maitland Learning 
Community award to recognise achievement in either academic 
excellence or citizenship. Because of the cancellation of the 
customary Education Week assembly held at Maitland High 
School, we have decided to deliver a virtual presentation of the 
awards. Last week we were visited by Ben Turner, from Maitland 
High, who made a brief video of the eight students nominated for 
the awards. Captain Peggy also contributed to a soundtrack that 
will be used with the video. The video will feature students from 
all partner schools to Maitland High and will be available for 
viewing in the coming weeks. Speaking of Education Week 
awards, our school will also present special awards to a 
community member and also to a school program of 
significance. Congratulations to Mrs Kirstin Machan who has 
been acknowledged for her tireless contribution to our school. 
Kirstin has been an incredible supporter of our school initiatives 
and her recognition during Education Week is a fitting reward for her hard work, ideas and 
commitment. Our Junior AECG, the brainchild of Mr Stewart, has also been acknowledged. Our 
Junior AECG has given authentic voice to Aboriginal perspectives in our school and the enthusiasm 
and involvement of our members has seen many positive changes in school operation. 
Congratulations to all recipients. 

COVID update Our COVID management remains unchanged at this time. As has been the case in 
recent weeks, we ask that parents do not enter the school grounds, unless for essential reasons, and 
we also ask that parents continue to maintain physical distancing and avoid gathering in groups 
when completing drop off and pick up procedures. Our assemblies will continue, however 
parents/carers, unfortunately, will not be permitted to attend until further notice.  

We also ask that parents keep their child(ren) at home if they are unwell or if they are displaying 
symptoms of COVID-19, even if the symptoms are mild. Students are able to return to school if they 
have a negative COVID-19 test result and are symptom free. I remind our families that the directives, 
regarding management of COVID-19 in schools, are provided by the NSW Department of Education 
and aligned to NSW Health recommendations.  

Sporting Schools Our Sporting Schools program will begin on Wednesday. This term we will be 
offering cricket for students in all classes. Students will be involved in weekly skill development 
programs and, at the end of the school visits, we will be holding a games day that will include 
registration pathways for students interested in playing cricket in the coming season. The program is 
free to students. 

Attendance Thank you once again to our parents and carers who continue to responsibly manage 
their child’s attendance. Our school appreciates the swift responses, in the event of student non 
attendance, and the incredible understanding shown as we negotiate COVID attendance 
requirements together. Each week I will report our attendance rates; last week our attendance rate 
was 92%, with 77.3% of our students attending 90% of the time.  

Peter Edmonds 



 

P&C Meeting - Monday, 2nd August 2021 
ALL WELCOME 

 If you would like to participate in the meeting via Zoom, please:                                                       
email morpethpspandc@gmail.com 

UNIFORM SHOP 

IS NOW ONLINE ONLY    
Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  

For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  
BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639 Account No - 287 512 
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 Items that require payment:   

 Student invoices sent home via email from Schoolbytes. 

 Excursion (for each student) - now overdue. 

 Book Packs - now overdue. 

 Mindfulness - now overdue. 

 Backflips Against Bullying - now overdue. 

   

 



  



  




